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Re HB-3644.   Homelessness has no solution, only never ending cost.   Illegal, 

undocumented people should not be enabled to stay in the US.  Unless illegals have 

a work skill, are willing to work if offered a job, speak English, and are willing and 

able to work towards citizenship, the money would be better spent shipping them 

back to their country of origin.  How would you like to have someone come from the 

street through your backdoor, settle somewhere in your home, and expect you to 

take care of them?  That's exactly what illegal immigrants are doing. 

 

Furthermore, I do not approve of Oregon offering sanctuary to people here illegally. 

As I understand the matter, this sanctuary status is against federal law. 

 

Please do not pass HB-3644 

 


